
SADDLE CREEK COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 
NOTICE REGARDING ADOPTION OF THE 2017-18 PRELIMINARY FISCAL YEAR BUDGET 

AND 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING ADOPTION OF THE FINAL 2017-18 FISCAL YEAR 

BUDGET 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on June 20, 2017 the Board of Directors of the 
Saddle Creek Community Services District (SCCSD) adopted a Preliminary budget 
for the 2017-18 fiscal year which starts July 1, 2017.  The SCCSD will hold a Public 
Hearing for any person to appear and be heard regarding any item in the budget 
or regarding the addition of other items to the proposed 2017-18 Final District 
budget. The Public Hearing will be held in the Saddle Creek Lodge, 1001 Saddle 
Creek Drive, as part of a Regular Meeting of the Board at 2:00 pm on August 15, 
2017, or as soon thereafter as practicable. Upon conclusion of the Hearing, the 

Board will consider adoption of a resolution approving the 2017-18 Final budget. 

A copy of the Preliminary 2017-18 budget and supporting data, as approved, is 
available for review on the District website at www.saddlecreekcsd.org.  Copies of 

the draft Final Budget will be available on the SCCSD website a minimum of 72 
hours before the August 15, 2017 hearing or are available by calling 209 785-

0100 
 

http://www.saddlecreekcsd.org/

